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To House Committee on the Judiciary, 

 

I am a farmer in the mid-Willamette Valley who leases ground, I encourage you to 

oppose HB 3194.  I am also located close to the Urban Growth Boundry, a good 

portion of our farm sits directly on the line.  This has added increased pressure for 

keeping people out who want to "camp".  HB 3194 concerns me in its over reach that 

I will have increased liability. As a landowner I can not watch all of my properties on a 

daily basis,   

 

HB 3194 would curtail farmland lease agreements in Oregon due to liabilities outside 

ethe landowner's control. 

 

Please oppose HB 3194 

 

Regards,  

John Zielinski 

 


